STATE OF MICHIGAN
DEPARTMENT OF ATTORNEY GENERAL

P.O. Box 30214
LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909

BILL SCHUETTE
ATTORNEY GENERAL

March 10, 2017

Nathan Thomas

Copilevitz & Canter

310 West 20tk Street, Suite 300
Kansas City, MO 64108

Re: The New Hope Foundation
CS 49565

Dear Mr. Thomas:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 7, 2017 formally withdrawing
the organization's Michigan Renewal Solicitation Registration form.

The New Hope Foundation is not registered in Michigan for solicitations. If
the organization wishes to solicit in Michigan, a new registration must be
submitted. Please be aware that, at that time, many of the same issues in our
Notice of Intention to Deny Registration may be taken up again.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

<A E

Charitable Trust Section
(517) 373-1152
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